
 

 
 
 
The Principal 
FIS Institute PTE Ltd 
345 Old Nelson Road 
Singapore 758692 
 
 
 
12 August 2013 
 
Dear Principal, 
 
I am pleased to confirm that Oxford Brookes University is happy to accept suitably qualified 
students from the FIS institute, Singapore for entry to our Undergraduate degree courses. 
 
To qualify for entry, students will need to have: 

•  Met the GCE A-Level entry requirements (and any further requirements, subject to the 
course they are applying for*.) 

•  Submitted a UCAS application form, by the 30th June 2014, with an appropriate personal 
statement and good academic references from tutors. 

•  Provided evidence of English language proficiency. For most programmes this will be an 
IELTS score of 6.0 overall, with a minimum of 6.0 in each skill or, GCSE/O-Level English 
grade C. 

 
*A full list of our Undergraduate degree courses and entry requirements can be found on our 
website at:  
http://www.brookes.ac.uk/studying-at-brookes/courses/undergraduate/september-2014-entry/ 
I have also included with this letter our 2014 Undergraduate prospectus for reference. 
 
We can provide conditional offer letters based on the FIS final term examinations held in 
September, once we have received the UCAS application forms, for entry to our Undergraduate 
degree courses in September 2014. 
 
If you have any queries regarding courses and entry requirements for any of our Undergraduate 
degree courses then please feel free to contact me at: mokeeffe@brookes.ac.uk  
 
I forward to hearing from you again and working together in the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 

Mark O’Keeffe 

Head of International Admissions, UG & Pathways 

 


